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Red Jacket is aware of the fact that submersible pumps are being installed in tanks that
employ water as a ballast.  This definitely IS NOT a recommended practice.  Uncoated cast
iron parts may rust and be discharged into the product line which creates the potential for
premature equipment failures. Red Jacket cannot be responsible for pump failures resulting
from  being submerged in water.

If there are any questions or comments concerning this bulletin, please call the TECH LINE at
1-800-262-7539 and consult with an applications technician.  Thank you for choosing Red
Jacket pumps.

Please keep this bulletin for your future reference.


